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Route 168 northbound to be closed overnight this week for 

emergency gas main work in Camden, Camden County 
Traffic between Eldridge Avenue and Collings Avenue to be detoured 

 
(Trenton) – Route 168 northbound is scheduled to be closed and detoured overnight this week 
for emergency PSEG gas main work in Camden, Camden County. This is a continuation of work 
that began last night. 
 
Beginning at 7 p.m. tonight, Tuesday, July 22, until 6 a.m. tomorrow, Wednesday, July 23, and 
continuing Wednesday through Friday nights at the same time, PSEG is scheduled to close Route 
168 northbound from Eldridge Avenue to Collings Avenue in Collingswood for emergency gas 
main repairs. Motorists should follow the signed detour. This is a PSEG project, for further 
information, please contact PSEG. 

The precise timing of the work is subject to change due to weather or other factors. Motorists are 
encouraged to check NJDOT’s traffic information website www.511nj.org for construction updates 
and real-time travel information and for NJDOT news follow us on X (Twitter) @NewJerseyDOT or 
on the NJDOT Facebook page. 
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